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Residents of SW Washington are not in favor of this plant. It is dangerous on so many levels: to the
air, the water, the people, and the animals in this region. It is a bad idea and will only benefit a few.
Why risk the health and welfare of local Washingtonians for the benefit of people who do not live in
the area? It is not worth the risk. It wasn't so long ago that we tore down a nuclear plant right across
the river. At one point, people thought nuclear power was the answer. We know hindsight is 2020,
and especially this year it seems critical to carefully consider every environmental and monetary
impact.

My family and I urge that this plant does not get approval.

Thank you for your complete review of all the facts surrounding this issue.
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